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STATE OF MICHIGAN 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

LANSING 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 27, 2023 
 
 
 
Mr. Matt Bolang 
Health Officer 
Livingston County Health Department 
2300 East Grand River, Suite #102 
Howell, MI 48843-7578 
 
Dear Mr. Bolang,  
 
This correspondence serves as the official Notice of Award for Livingston County Health 
Department’s funding under the Strengthening Public Health Workforce and 
Infrastructure in Michigan Grant. The grant is funded in the amount of $500,000. The 
project begins October 1, 2023 and will end September 30, 2024.  
 
Funds have been entered into EGrAMS and will be available with the next amendment.  
All new totals will be available for the full FY 24 fiscal year. 
 
Reporting deadlines will be communicated by Strengthening Public Health Workforce 
and Infrastructure in Michigan Grant Coordinators, Hailey Bittner and Adrian Zeh. 
 
Congratulations on your grant award.  We are excited about your project and are 
anticipating great outcomes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laura de la Rambelje 
Director 
Division of Local Health Services 
Public Health Administration 
delarambeljel@michigan.gov 
(517) 388-7302 
 
 

ELIZABETH HERTEL 
DIRECTOR 

GRETCHEN WHITMER 
GOVERNOR 


